
College of Micronesia – FSM
Institutional Assessment Plan (IAP)
Working Group Meeting Minutes

02.28.2008 2:00 – 3:30 PM
Present:  Grilly Jack representing Karen Simion, Dayle Dannis, Gardner Edgar, William Mailpiy, Jimmy Hicks and Joe Saimon 
The plan of the meeting was to review the assessment plans submitted and work on an assignment schedule to speed up the review process of the assessment plans. 

Jimmy updated the group on the evaluation of the FSM Fisheries and Maritime Institute IRPO is currently working on. 

The group reviewed the FSM FMI Recruitment and National Campus Financial Aid Assessment plan. The followings are the recommendations from the review.

· The FSM FMI Obi. 1 and 2 can be merged and reworded and recruitment strategies should be at the institutional level
· job description are not sufficient enough to develop a good student centered mission statement  

· The unit mission  for the financial aid plan can be reworded to show student centered and learning

· We have to keep in mind that all the data we put in the plan is what we will be collecting and if this is doable and reasonable.
The question of “do we review the whole plan or just some part of it’ was discussed.  The group agreed that we should review all part of the plan in terms of the planning and assessment issues.   

The group went over the submission list of the Assessment Plans and the members were asked to pick at least 3 assessment plans to review.  Members will review these plans and report their recommendations and this will speed up the review process.  Jimmy is will work on all of the Pohnpei Campus assessments plans.  Dayle will work on the financial aid, counseling and office of admission and records assessment plans.  Other members will be contacted later to select the plans to review.  Jimmy will email out the Guam Community College’s checklist that they use for their assessment plan.  
Next Meeting

The next meeting of the IAP WG will be on Thursday, March 5, 2008 at 2pm in the President’s Conference Room.  

